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Good morning 
 
Please forward this to your Mayor, Councils, and Senior Management.  
 
Recognizing how vital the Forestry Industry is to the economy in Northern Ontario and the whole of 
Ontario, FONOM asks your council to consider bringing this Resolution forward at your Municipality. I 
have attached a Draft Forestry Resolution for your consideration and a copy of the OFIA Budget 
submission.  
 
Happy to answer any questions.  
 
 
Talk soon, Mac. 
 
 
Mac Bain 
Executive Director  
The Federation of Northern Ontario Municipalities  
665 Oak Street East, Unit 306    
North Bay, ON,   P1B 9E5   
Ph. 705-498-9510 
 
 


